
GAME OF WICKLIFFE – 28801 Euclid Avenue, Wickliffe, Ohio  44092 
 

 

                

 

July 5, 2013 

 

Dear League Officer,        

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend our Annual Game of Wickliffe 

League Officer’s Party (formerly Freeway Lanes of Wickliffe), to be held on 

Thursday, August 8, 2013.  It is our pleasure to extend this invitation to you and to 

all your fellow league officers. 

The evening will start at 6:00pm with a light buffet and beverages.  There will be 

a brief meeting to introduce the members of Game of Wickliffe’s team and to 

review the upcoming season. 

Please bring a copy of your league rules and a copy of your proposed 2013-

2014 league schedule.  Also, we ask that you check with the team captains 

from your league to see what team or individual openings may have occurred 

over the summer.     

We invite everyone to stay and bowl two games in our No-Tap Mystery Doubles 

Tournament.  So don’t forget to bring your equipment – you might just go home 

with some extra cash! 

Your RSVP is kindly requested, if you could call Amy at 440-585-5800 by July 25, 

2013, with the names of the officers you plan to bring.  We ask that if any of the 

officers can’t make the meeting, that you have a team captain fill in their 

place.  We look forward to seeing everyone! 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Krahe    Amy Ashby 

Chief Operating Officer  League Coordinator and 

     Tournament Director 

 


